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Dear Parents/Carer 
 

Cambridge National Exams Notification 

 

Please be advised that the Cambridge National exams are still going ahead week 

commencing 11th January 2021. Your exam timetable has been posted; if you haven't 

received this by Friday, please can you contact us through the 

helpline@becaonhillacademy.org.uk email address and we will be happy to arrange a copy to 

be sent via email.  

 

I must also advise that if you are taking the Child Development Health & Wellbeing 

and/or Engineering exam, this has been withdrawn from the January 2021 series following 

communication from the examination board yesterday.  

 

Further details about this will be sent out in due course. We appreciate this is an uncertain 

time and we here at Beacon Hill Academy are committed to updating you on any changes 

and announcements as quickly as possible. 

 

For your information, learners who are sitting exams in the January series must attend the 

exams in school uniform and must wear a face mask throughout the duration of the exam 

and whilst onsite. 

 

Please arrive on site no later than 08:45am and head to reception where you will be asked 

to sign in and have a temperature reading. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

H.Oakley 
Hayley Oakley 

Exams Officer 
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